
8th Grade Continuation 2022
Monday May 23rd - Wednesday May 27th

Hello Bear Valley Families,
As we wrap up this school year, the 8th grade team is committed to planning a week full of events and
activities dedicated towards celebrating our 8th graders' success as they move on to high school. Please
review the information below to better understand how this week will be structured and what expectations
must be met to ensure your scholar can participate. As always, if you have any other questions or need more
clarification, please reach out to the main office at 720-423-9600 or email your scholar’s SEL mentor.

Continuation Eligibility Requirements

To participate in all continuation week activities, your scholars must meet the following requirements:
● No F’s in their classes for quarter 4
● Completed iCAP questions for grades 6th-8th
● No major or repeated behavior incidents

If your student has not met these requirements, the expectation is that they are on campus working on
the necessary items to be eligible for the following day’s activities!

Continuation Week Celebrations

Monday
May 23rd

Tuesday
May 24th

Wednesday
May 25th

Thursday- Friday
May 26th-27th

● Ceremony
Practice @ JFK

● Field Day @ BV
● Alumni Shirts
● Taco Truck

Comments:
Bear Valley will provide
each scholar with 2
free tacos. If they
would like additional
items, please come
with cash!

● Skate City
Field Trip

● Early
Dismissal at
1:30pm

Comments:
Skate City will be
free for all
scholars. Please
bring cash for
food or beverage
items.

● 8th Grade Breakfast
● Elitches Field Trip

Comments:
Scholars can use Season Passes
for admission, otherwise
discounted rate is $24.99. Please
drop off cash or check in the
main office by May 16th. Please
bring cash for food or beverage
items. No outside food allowed
in the park.

No school for 8th
graders!

Comments: Only 6th
and 7th graders will

be on campus these
days. 8th graders

have an extra 2 days
of summer break!

8th Grade Continuation Ceremony

John F. Kennedy High School has graciously offered to host our 8th Grade continuation ceremony in
their auditorium on Wednesday, May 25th at 6:00pm (2855 S. Lamar St, 80227)

● Please see the attached invitation for more information!
● Capacity in the JFK auditorium allows for up to 8 family members to celebrate at the

ceremony. If your family will need additional seats, please reach out to the main office
● 8th grade scholars will be walking across the stage to collect their diplomas, please dress to

impress!


